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The Day of the Ceremony 

Graduates must check-in at Howard Auditorium between 9:00 am and 9:30 
am.  

Do not leave any personal belongings in the Auditorium. The College will 
not be responsible for lost items.  

Professional pictures of the ceremony will be provided by Wes Sewell 
Photography. For more information, visit www.wessewellphotography.com 

Questions about Graduation?  
E-mail publicrelations@abac.edu or

Call 229-391-5055
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